Commonwealth Edison Compan

1 40K Opras Place

May 8, 1997

U S Nuclear Regulatory Commission w

Washington, D C 20555
Attention Document Control Desk

Subject Additional Information Pertaining to the Request to Renew the 3 Volt
Interim Plugging Critena for Braidwood Unit |

Braidwood Nucloar Power Unit |
NRC Docket Number: 50-456

Reference April 30, 1997, Mecting between the Commonwealth Edison Company and the
Nuclear Regulatory Regarding the A1R06 Inspection Results for Braidwood Uit |

During the Referenced Meeting, the Commonwealth Edison Company (ComEd) identified a
concern to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) relative to engineering analyses performed
by Westinghouse in support of stcam generator 3 Volt Interim Plugging Criteria hicensing. The
issue 1s the identification during April 1997 of tests performed by Westinghouse, during late 1995,
as a part of field qualificaions for the 3 Volt IPC tube locking process The Staff discussed that
ComEd needs to be aware of all data and supporting information related to engineering analyses,
inspection and repair process which impact steam generator tube integrity for the application of 3
Volt Criteria ComEd agrees with the Staff, and considers the complete disclosure of supporting
information to be crnitical  We are actively pursuing resolution of this issue with Westinghouse and
expect feedback by July 15, 1997

If vou have any questions concerning this correspondence, please contact Denise Saccomando
(630) 663-7283

Sincerely,

(Y Klponc

John B Hosmer
Engincering Vice President

cc D Lynch, Semor Project Manager-NRR
C Phullips, Senior Resident Inspector-Braidwood
G Dick, Byron/Braidwood Project Manager-NRR
A B Beach, Regional Administrator-RII1
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